
Visit to the Bookaroo festival 
“Bookaroo Festival is being held at the 

picturesque and expansive lawns of Indira 

Gandhi National Centre for the Arts (IGNCA) 

on 1​​st​​ and 2​​nd​​ December 2018.” 

The children were very  excited to hear the news  while 
the circular was being read out.  The enthusiasm was so 
infectious that the junior section teachers along with Nidhi 
maám decided to visit the festival. 

 
 
It was indeed refreshing to be a part of the festival which is 
a ticket to the world of books. The teachers divided 
themselves into groups and went around the various 
venues absorbing every minute detail. The story tellers 



were entertaining the children with unique narration 
styles.Craft corner was houseful with a number of children 
eager to try out new craft work. 

 

 
 
 The Doodle wall was a great platform for children to 
express their ideas… 

 
 
We quickly glanced through the latest books available and 
were happy to see what they had to offer to our students. 



The story telling sessions won many young hearts present 
there. “My favourite character” illustrated on rocks was a 
visual treat to all of us.. 

 

 
 



 
 
  Having explored day 1 of Bookaroo festival we quickly 
glanced through the next day’s itinerary and were happy to 
see what was in store for our kids.. 

 
 A Bookaroo selfie.. 



Having explored Bookaroo we are now looking forward to 
hear what our students bring into the classroom .. !! 
 
 
 


